
    
Topton Soccer Club Fall 2018 Registration 

 
 

Start your registration online at http://www.tcteams.com/toptonsoccer, and follow the registration link.  
Registration will be open April 25th to May 19th.  Registration is completed online and it is not necessary to attend 
the in-person registration session. 
 
However, if you are having trouble registering online, need to be fitted for a uniform, or prefer to pay by check, one in-
person registration session will be held to assist parents.  See below for time and location. 

 
When?(In-person registration only) 
Tuesday, May 15, 2018, 5:30-7:30pm 
 
Where?(In-person registration only) 
Topton Legion 
 
Who is eligible to participate? 
Boys & Girls living in the Brandywine Heights Area School District in grades K-6 for the 2018-2019 school year and 
students who will begin kindergarten one year later in 2020. 

Travel Divisions are available for 3rd Grade through 6th grade players.  Travel players will participate in the Reading 
Berks Junior Soccer League- RBJSL.  Travel players will participate in (1) tournament as determined by the coach. 
 
Intramural Divisions are available for Pre-K through 2nd grade players.  Intramural players will participate in-house. 
 
How much to register? 
Registration 

$80 per travel player (3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th grades) 
$50 per intramural player (PreK, K, 1st and 2nd grades) 

 
Late registration fee (after 05/19/18) -- $50 per child 
New uniform -- $45 per child (If needed. Travel players must purchase a uniform if they do not currently have one or 
need a different size.  The uniform will be the property of the player and will be worn until the child grows out of it.  
The child will keep their jersey number through the duration of their TSC career.  Uniform includes (2) jerseys, shorts 
and socks) 
In person registration only: Checks made payable to: Topton Soccer Club. 
 
**No mandatory fundraiser for all players this Fall season!!!** 
 
Player Evaluations 
Should evaluations be needed for travel players, they will take place on Tuesday, May 22nd and Wednesday, May 
23rd.  You will be contacted by a member of the Club if your child must attend evaluations. 
 
Travel Players Only 
In order for your child to participate in RBJSL, their birth date must be confirmed.  A copy of your child’s birth 
certificate must be given to the registrar.  You may do this by attending the in-person registration session, uploading it 
during registration, or by emailing it to the registrar at the email address below.  A wallet size photo is also required for 
your child’s player pass.  This can also be given to the registrar as outlined above. 
 
Questions? Contact the Registrar at tscregistrar@live.com 

http://www.tcteams.com/toptonsoccer
mailto:tscregistrar@live.com

